11.

RUBBISH FREE PARKS

The Board considered a report seeking comments to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee
on the Rubbish Free Parks Proposal.

The Board decided to recommend to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee:
1. That the Rubbish Free Parks Project in the Council’s regional parks be supported.

2. That, where appropriate, recycling bins as well as rubbish bins be provided in city parks which
are not rubbish free parks under the Rubbish Free Parks Project.

3. That public consultation be undertaken in Taylors Mistake in relation to the Rubbish Free Parks
Project.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


